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The final August 27, 2010 regulations apply to hospitals, skilled nursing facilities, and home health 
agencies that have additionally enrolled as a DMEPOS supplier and not just free-standing DMEPOS 
suppliers. Learn more about these new regulations here.

There are prohibitions against sharing a practice location, limitations on contracting certain services, and 
specific standards to demonstrate the supplier operates at an appropriate site.

https://www.jdsupra.com/legalnews/dmepos-suppliers-beware-operational-cha-63317/

